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Dan Jackson (center, pointing), owner of J.C. 
Educational & Office Supply, 401 Memorial 
Drive, Paris, describes one of the three chairs 
he gave away during the May 24 monthly 
chamber coffee. One was a fully adjustable 

chair with heating, cooling and massaging 
that sells for $1,000. A large crowd of about 
90 members of the Paris-Henry County 
Chamber of Commerce attended, and 
enjoyed treats to go with their coffee.
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Fancy chair attracts crowd

Ribbon cutting held for newly decorated dumpster for Rhea School

Missy Hamilton, community coordinator 
for Tomorrow’s Hope Pregnancy Medical 
Clinic, poses with a pregnancy simulator at 
the start of the Tomorrow’s Hope Walk for 
Life on May 21. Hamilton said she issued 

a challenge that if she raised $500 for the 
walk, she would wear the prosthetic belly. 
After raising $500, the number was matched 
by local attorney Chad Cox. Donations 
raised money for the clinic.

Photos FROM TOMORROW’S HOPE

Tomorrow’s Hope Pregnancy Medical Clinic had its Walk For 
Life fundraiser on May 21. It was the first time the event had 

been conducted since 2011. A total of 117 people join the 
walk, which had a fundraising goal of $20,000. As of Tuesday, 

the clinic had collected $11,300 to benefit the non-profit 
pregnancy care clinic.

Walk For Life returns
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Shayna Miles (above, center) of the Levi Miles Foundation 
addresses a crowd Tuesday morning at the dedication of a 
newly-decorated dumpster at Rhea School. She is flanked by 
members of Leadership Henry County, Paris-Henry County 
Arts Council Director Chloe Roth (second from right) and 
Shayna Miles’ husband, David Miles, also of the Levi Miles 
Foundation. The project came to fruition as Leadership 

Henry County, the Levi Miles Foundation and the Arts Coun-
cil worked together to acquire the dumpster and decorate 
it with handprints from children and community leaders. 
“It’s huge we get to place the first beautified dumpster at 
a school,” Miles said. “We’ll get to reach not only kids, but 
their siblings and their parents.” In the photo below, mem-
bers gathered in front of the dumpster clap and cheer as 

the ribbon is officially cut, commemorating the beautified 
dumpster’s official installment. In the above photo, several 
kids pose in front of the dumpster after the ribbon cutting. 
They are (from left) Finn Watson, Sawyer McCaslin, Hud-
son Raspberry, Carter Raspberry, Karis Stutzman and Evie 
Darnell. Sawyer, Hudson, Carter, Karis and Evie were in Levi 
Miles’ daycare class at Rhea School.


